November 1, 2013

President BC Government and Service Employees' Union 4911 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 3W3

Attention:

Mike Eso

Correctional and Sheriff Services Component

Bargaining Committee

Dear Mike Eso:

Re: Dress Tunic

As per our discussion at bargaining, Youth Custody Services agrees to explore the costs and feasibility of having loaner dress tunics available for staff.

Sincerely,

Lenora Angel
Executive Director
Youth Justice and Forensic Services

Note: This letter will not form part of the Component Agreement.